10 April 2020

Dear Member

Easter Weekend - Be Safe and Keep Safe!

We remain in lockdown and as, yet we do not know when things will return to normal.

The Easter weekend and the good weather will no doubt make members with allotment plots think about going out and doing some of the many jobs which present themselves at the allotment at this time of year.

The government advice has not changed, we should only be going out for exercise and we need to remain vigilant, practice social distancing and ensure we apply good hand hygiene routines.

- Wipe down the gate lock before and after you enter
- Wear protective gloves and wash your hands when able or use hand sanitiser
- Please keep at least 2 meters away from each other,
- DO NOT gather together for a chat even if you are 2 metres apart

The latest advice from the NASLG is attached and it suggests that taking a flask of hot water and some soap and paper towels to the allotment would be a good idea. It also gives advice on attending the allotment.

Lets Get Alsager Buzzzing this Easter



On a more upbeat note if you want to make use of the available pollinator seeds then go to the Alsager Urban Wildlife Initiative Facebook page and see the post of 4th April.

This explains how you can get some seeds while doing your allocated daily exercise this Easter weekend!

Click the link below and it will take you direct to the post and a lovely video explaining how the system works!

https://www.facebook.com/120043375075262/videos/

Further bulletins will follow in light of any further directives from central government and as decisions are made.

In the meantime, Be Safe and Keep Safe!

The latest medical advice on Coronavirus is available at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

The latest government advice and full guidance is available at www.gov.uk/coronavirus

Kind Regards

Pauline Hubbard -Secretary On Behalf of the AGA Executive Committee